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The Micro-credentials for Faculty PD program at Seneca celebrated its 2nd anniversary in

October. We have issued over 900 micro-credentials to over 600 faculty. Awesome!

Our top micro-credential earners have claimed 10 or more micro-credentials apiece.

Congratulations to Alex Venis, Kazi Alam, and Khajag Koulajian! Can you top that?

 

Here are some of the micro-credentials you can earn in winter 2021:

 

Participate in Teaching & Learning Day Winter 2021 on March 1:

https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/ashley-ribbel
https://employees.senecacollege.ca/spaces/153/academic-newsletter/december-2020
http://bit.ly/TL-Day


 

Complete one of our courses:

               

Watch the Teaching & Learning Centre's calendar to know when these events are open for

registration in MyPD.

 

But why wait? You can earn a micro-credential now by completing one of our online

modules:

http://bit.ly/TL-Day
https://employees.senecacollege.ca/spaces/39/the-teaching-learning-centre/calendar
https://employees.senecacollege.ca/spaces/163/degree-level-teaching/home/


          

Click on the micro-credential image to access the online module.

 

#ChallengeAccepted

 

 

View the December 2020 issue of the Academic Newsletter.
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